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ATHENA — The Athena Public 
Library, 418 Main St., is hosting an 
educational display that presents the 
history of 9/11, its origins, and its 
ongoing implications.

“September 11, 2001: The Day 
That Changed the World” features 
the personal stories of those who 
witnessed and survived the attacks. 
Told across 14 posters, the exhibi-
tion includes archival photographs 
and images of artifacts from the 9/11 
Memorial & Museum’s permanent 
collection. It explores the conse-
quences of terrorism on individual 
lives and communities at the local, 
national, and international levels, and 
encourages critical thinking about 
the legacies of 9/11.

The library will host the exhibit 

throughout the month of September. 
Library Director Kristin Williams 
said arrangements have been made 
with Weston Middle School teachers 
to have groups of students come to 
the library to view the exhibit as part 
of their instruction about that day.

“Those of us who remember Sept. 
11 have a duty to help the genera-
tions that come after us remember 
the horror and bravery of that day,” 
Williams said. “ I’m proud that the 
library can be a part of that.”

The 9/11 Memorial & Museum 
curated exhibition reflects the core 
pillars of commemoration, educa-
tion and inspiration leading up to the 
20th anniversary of the 9/11 attacks. 
The poster exhibition has been made 
possible in part by the National 
Endowment for the Humanities: 
Democracy Demands Wisdom.

“During this 20th anniversary 
year, it is our privilege to share these 
lessons with a new generation, teach 
them about the ongoing repercussions 
of the 9/11 attacks and inspire them 
with the idea that, even in the dark-
est of times, we can come together, 
support one another and find the 
strength to renew and rebuild,” said 
9/11 Memorial & Museum President 
and CEO Alice M. Greenwald.

For more information about 
the museum and exhibit exhibit, 
visit www.911memorial.org. For 
questions about the Athena Public 
Library, contact Williams at 541-566-
2470 or athenalibrary@cityofathena.
com.

———
Contact community writer Tammy 

Malgesini at tmalgesini@eastorego-
nian.com or 541-564-4532.

Library display highlights Sept. 11, 2001
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Pictures of victims from Sept. 11, 2001, are on display at the 9/11 Me-

morial & Museum in New York. Throughout the month of September, 

the Athena Public Library is hosting “September 11, 2001: The Day 

That Changed the World,” an exhibition that features 14 posters de-

picting archival photographs and images of artifacts from the muse-

um’s permanent collection.

Echo Sage Run 
provides scholarships

ECHO — The 5K/10K fun 
run/walk is the only fall East-
ern Oregon trail race. A fun 
day is offered for all, even if not 
competing. Visitors are invited 
to hike the course while enjoy-
ing the local ridges and sights of 
the Sno Road Winery vineyard.

Presented by Echo Sage 
Trail Run and Eastern Oregon 
Chapter of Oregon Women for 
Agriculture, the event is Satur-
day, Sept. 25, with on-site regis-
tration beginning at 8 a.m. 
Those planning to participate 
must register in advance. The 
race fee is $25 for adults and 
$10 for youths. All proceeds 
go to the Eastern Chapter of 
Oregon Women for Agricul-
ture scholarship fund.

Entirely on Lloyd and Lois 
Piercy’s farmland, the trail has 
been open to the public for the 
past 10 years. Local bike clubs, 
bike shops and volunteers have 
developed 25 miles of moun-
tain bike trails.

For more information or to 
register, visit www.echosag-
etrailrun.com. For questions, 
contact 541-705-5799 or East-
ernOregonOWA@gmail.com.

Symphony concert 
season announced

PENDLETON — The 
Oregon East Symphony 
recently announced that all 
performances for its 2021-22 
season will be at the Vert Audi-
torium, 480 S.W. Dorion Ave., 
Pendleton.

The season kicks off with 
Blow It Up, Start Again! 
(Sunday, Nov. 7, 2:30 p.m.) 
with OES artistic director 
Beau Benson conducting. The 
annual Holiday Music Festival 
is Sunday, Dec. 12, at 2:30 p.m. 
It includes a variety of commu-
nity ensembles.

After a winter break, the 
concert season resumes with 
Winter Moons on Saturday, 
March 12, 2022, 7:30 p.m. The 
program features the perfor-
mance of two American ballet 
suites. The Chamber Music 
Festival is Saturday, April 23, 
2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the Vert 
Club Room (in the basement of 
the Vert Auditorium).

And the season finale is 
Saturday, June 11, 2022, at 
7:30 p.m. with Benson conduct-
ing “Fractal Miniatures” by 
American composer Roger 
Zare.

Season ticket packages ($80/
adult, $60/senior, $240/family) 
are available for purchase 
through the symphony office, 
345 S.W. Fourth St., Pendleton, 
or call 541-276-0320 or via the 
symphony’s website at www.
OregonEastSymphony.org.

Faaeteete to discuss 
Dawgs football

HERMISTON — Calling 
all Bulldog football fans, the 
Hermiston Linebacker Club 
invites everyone to its weekly 
meeting.

The upcoming no-host 
luncheon gathering is Thurs-
day, Sept. 16, noon to 1 p.m., at 
the Desert Lanes Family Fun 
Center, 1545 N. First St., Herm-
iston. People will get an update 
from coach David Faaeteete. 
He will talk about their recent 
game against the Grizzlies at 
Sunnyside and the upcoming 
game against the Chiawana 
Riverhawks.

For more information, 
contact Flora Larson at 541-567-
5215 or flora@barnettandmoro.
com.
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